
 
JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 
E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net              Sunday, August 29, 2021 
http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 
Sunday School 9:15 AM    
Worship Service 10:30 AM  
 

Worship in Song 
Hymn #543                       “When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder”                                                                                                                                                
Hymn #542                                   “When We All Get to Heaven”                                                                                                                          
Chorus                                                                           “Majesty”                                                                                                                                         
Chorus                                                               “No Other Name”                    
 
Special Music                                                  Whitley Kleveland                     
                           
Message                                                                    Chuck Bright 

“Will You Be a ‘Well-doner’?”  
 
Announcements 
Closing Song                                                      “His Name Is Life”                                                                                                                       
Missionaries of the Week: Rick & Fairy Hattan 
Pray for the many clubs that will be starting up a new 
Awana year.  Their support level has dropped some. 
Please pray for new ministry partners. 
 
Pastor Paul and Carol return today.  We are thankful for 
Chuck Bright who will preach in Paul’s absence. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 Evening Service  
7:00 PM 

 

                                                                                
 

Q&A 
 
 

Join us for Q&A this evening at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. Melissa 
S. Tena, Jenny, Rhonda and Kelly S. are on kitchen duty. 
 
Awana Kickoff Pizza Party/Open House is this Wednesday, September 
1. During the Open House from 5:45-6:45p.m. in the Fellowship Hall, 
pizza will be served and Clubbers can get registered for the new club year 
and pick up their books. 
 
Please join us for our last summer Q&A Bible Study in the Fellowship Hall 
at the church this Wednesday, September 1, from 7:00-8:00 PM following 
the Awana Kickoff.  Please bring finger foods. Q&A will return to the Legion 
Hall on September 8. 
 
Bible Study on Dispensationalism resumes this Thursday, September 2 
@ 7:00 p.m. at the church.  
 
Awana begins on Wednesday, September 8 from 6:30-7:45. Clubbers 
should come prepared to recite their verses. 
 
Please mark your calendars for the Sunday School Picnic at Camp 
Jefferson on Sunday, September 26, beginning at 10:30 AM. The Kitchen 
Committee in charge is Melissa S., Tena, Jenny, Rhonda, and Kelly S. 
 
Today’s Nursery Attendants:   Aug 29 – Dominique Clay Fischer 

Sept 5 – Kelli Heidemann Avery  Sept 12 – Denise Carpenter Seth 

Sept 19 - Robin Drewes Julie  Sept 26 Camp Jefferson no nursery  
 


